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Hello Woden Valley Gymnastics Members,

Welcome to 2025, we hope you had a fantastic Summer Holidays!

We are very pleased to welcome our KinderGym & Recreational families back for Term 1 this week - it is so
fantastic to see so many familiar and new faces!

We have a lot in store for our Club in 2025, and we can't wait to share it all with you!

ENTER TO WIN A $300 CLASS CREDIT!

Take a photo with our new 2025 selfie frame to commemorate your first classes of
gymnastics in 2025 (located in the hallway outside our admin office), and tag us in your
social media (Facebook/ Instagram), or email us your photos:

D)

TAG: @wodenvalleygymnastics EMAIL: office@wodenvalleygymnastics.com.au

To go in the draw to win one of two $300 class credits on your iClass Pro account!

Enter by 15 February, 2025. Draw will occur on Monday 17 February.

HOW TO GET IN TOUCH WITH NEW YEAR, NEW ICON!

OURADMIN TEAM
m iClass Pro have released a new
Our administration is run online! MOBILE APP icon for their mobile app!

Please email office@wodenvalleygymnastics.com.au Look for the blue star icon when
or use the ‘contact us’ form on our website - searching on your mobile device.

’ Our account name to access the
Contacting us via email is the quickest way of reaching app is our full name: ‘Woden Valley

this connects directly to our inbox.
and hearing back from us! Gymnastics Club’.

SAVE NEW WAIT LIST OFFER PROCEDURE!

THE ])ATE Our wait lists for our KinderGym and Recreational families (Minis, Juniors,
& Seniors, FreeG, ACRO for Fun and TeamGym) are now fully automated.

Our first Babysitting Night of the When a space in a class becomes free, iClass Pro will detect this space and
g=romingupon Saturday, 22nd send the first person on the wait list an email offer with a link to accept or
of February! decline the space.

Keep an eye out for further
information about our 1st fundraiser
of the year via email very soon!

If the space is declined, or the offer is not responded to in 48 hours, the class
space is offered to the next person on the wait list, and so on.



https://www.wodenvalleygymnastics.com.au/fee-and-makeup-class-information

